




JUNE  2021 

COMMANDER’S MESSAGE

We move into Summer with the June Newsletter.   After a really busy May which saw 
the Post come back to life with activities in the Club room and the meeting room, the 
meal nights bringing in some crowds and Show Me the Money getting better than 
ever.  The Memorial Day ceremony will happen as planned and we expect June to be 
equally successful  
 
We have election of officers at the General Meeting on the 1st.  We need some  
participation by our members, this is your Post, you have no right to gripe if you won't 
help run it.  Next is District Meeting on Sunday the 6th of June, the anniversary of D 
day as we all remember.  It would be nice to see some members for the Post  
Everlasting Ceremony at 1100 AM prior to lunch. The Installation Dinner will be 500 to 
700 PM on Saturday, July 24, sign-up at the bar so we know how much food to get.  
 
On a sad note, we wish Donnie and Lonnie Basler farewell as they move on to  
Springfield.  They are a huge loss personally as well as to the Post.  Donnie is a Past 
Commander, Color Guard Captain, golf tournament organizer, brought Show Me the 
Money, he and Lonnie have done kitchen duty and innumerable projects to promote 
our Post and they will be sorely missed.  
 
God Bless You  
God Bless America 



 
AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY MEETING 

 WILL BE TUESDAY, JUNE 1, 2021 STARTING AT 
7:00 PM. 

THE MORE HANDS IN HELPING OUR VETERANS, MILITARY, CHIL-
DREN / YOUTH AND OUR COMMUNITY WOULD BE GREATLY AP-
PRECIATED. 
Congratulations to our new members that were initiated at our May meeting. 
We are so happy and blessed to have all of you. 
Donnie and Lonnie Basler have left us. They moved to Springfield, MO. They 
will certainly be missed. 
It is almost time for our elections. Come to the meeting and vote or nominate 
your favorite person. June will be the last time to do so. 
Mark your calendars for July 24, 2021. This will be the new officer’s installa-

tion at the post.  Don’t forget our Auxiliary’s Christmas Party, 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021Auxilary Christmas party.  I promise 
you it is fun.  Bring snack and $20.00 gift wrapped or 
sacked.  
Mike Koenigsman’s Resource Workshop for Entrepreneurs Veterans was 
very professional with a tremendous amount of knowledge with different as-
pects of businesses.  The auxiliary fixed breakfast and lunch for everyone 
that attended. Not only did Mike showcase our Post while helping our veter-
ans he also brought future prospects to our building. 
God Bless our wonderful country! 

Retta Morton President 



 
 

SAL 

SAL has lost a few members lately for various reasons and May2nd  was an 
exceptional  evening for several reasons :amazing turnout for dinners Wed. May 12th  
was greatly appreciated; which THANKS  TO THE CONTINUED SUPPORT OF SAL 
WIVES (Wendy Blomberg, Mary Graham and her friend Julia along with Maxine 
Williams) the kitchen serving line ran smooth.  Wait time was minimal and and those 
who did wait were UNDERSTANDING. 

 Karen (one of our friendly bartenders) even managed to help us keep your condiments 
table stocked. 

This as you saw was a group effort to raise funds  to aid and support those we hold 
dear; OUR MILITARY veterans and those still serving, as well as their families.  WE 
could not all serve our country as the military did but we can continue to support those  
who enable us to be a free. 
 
Another way of having fun and raising funds was the return of the Lockhart's ( Carolyn 
and I enjoyed them so much last time, we wish their was a way for us to have been 
there and enjoy the special music and dance a bit) Bill & Wendy were the ones who 
introduced us to them, and we hope they will continue to keep us on their tour. 
 
THIS IS NOW A  PLEA for all SAL who can to attend very short meeting on  Wed. 
June2nd at 6pm. (if the time of 6 is not convenient please let me know and we will see 
what can be done for July meeting, no guarantees; it never hurts to ask.The June  9th 
meal will be tenderloins etc.  SAL members help is needed, don't want to depend on 
wives for ever. 
 
Bob Worthley 
816-850-4935 



RIDERS 

 
Just a reminder that we have moved our monthly meetings to the second Wednesday 
of the month. This helps us better plan the month and support information for the 
newsletter the next month. 
 
We have raffle tickets for the bike lift and a P365 SigSauer pistol for the Bike fest in 
September. Tickets are available at the legions front bar and with some of the riders 
who are helping sell tickets. We finally got a pistol to award last years raffle winner. 
See pictures below. 
 
Remember the current supply of short sleeve t-shirts are on sale. We will have a  
new t-shirt design  
coming out in the near future and the riders will have a special color just for them.  
 
Ted York  Director  509-539-2535     
American Legion Riders  
Zack Wheat Post 624  










